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I wish to make a submission to the Review Group.

1. T am unhappy with the make-up of the composition of the Review Group and do not consider
it 1s fair and non biased but in of fin fish aquaculture.

2. No fin fish license should be renewed nor issued closer than 30k of a salmon/ sea trout river
system

3. Each fin fish license should be subject to a public review every 2-3 years so that its effects can
be considered in the light of its activities and new scientific information.

4. The maximum limit for a fin fish license shall be 10 years and not renewed for that bay /
estuary so that the area can be allowed to correct the damage done and to have ownership taken
back to the state.

5. There must be strong financial penalties put in place where there are breaches of the limited
regulations / protocols.

6. Where there is new scientific evidence or new data that indicates damage to the marine
environment / fish stocks, there should be ability to with draw aquaculture licenses.

7. All renewals of former aquaculture licenses must allow public participation even were there is
a reduction in the amount of stock in the former license.
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